
From: smeksula@London.ca 

To: s.levin@sympatico.ca 

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 10:32 AM 

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] 39T-04512 

Hi Sandy, 

Happy New Year. Sorry for the delay I had to check the file as this has been around for awhile. The 

condition was added below in the original conditions and cleared as part of phase 1 in 2016. I hope this 

helps. 

“The Owner shall prepare an Environmental Impact Statement Addendum to the satisfaction of the City 

to address the possible impacts of the stormwater management facility outlet on Stoney Creek.“  

Regards, 

 

Sean Meksula, MCIP, RPP (He/Him) 

Senior Planner, Subdivision Planning 

Planning and Development, Planning and Economic Development  

City of London 

300 Dufferin Ave.  

London, ON. | N6A 4L9 

Phone: 519.661.CITY(2489) x 5349  
From: s.levin s.levin <s.levin@sympatico.ca>  

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 4:14 PM 

To: Meksula, Sean <smeksula@London.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 39T-04512 

 

Hi Sean, happy new year. I see the notice of extension for the draft plan is on the ECAC agenda. I assume 

as no development is imminent, we needn't do anything with this , is that correct? Looking ahead tho, 

will an EIS be required as part of the draft approval or was one already done ?? 

Regards 

Sandy 
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